
Johnson & Johnson to Participate in the Citi's 2018 Global Healthcare Conference

November 12, 2018

NEW BRUNSWICK, N.J., Nov. 12, 2018 /PRNewswire/ -- Johnson & Johnson (NYSE: JNJ) will participate in the Citi's 2018 Global Healthcare

Conference on Wednesday, December 5th, at the Lotte New York Palace Hotel in New York City.  Joseph J. Wolk, Executive Vice President and Chief
Financial Officer will represent the Company in a session scheduled at 10:15 a.m. (Eastern).

This webcast will be available to investors and other interested parties by accessing the Johnson & Johnson website at www.investor.jnj.com.

A webcast replay will be available approximately two hours after the live webcast.
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